On Monday, Oct. 10th, the Bloomfield/Wausa elementary cross country meet will be held at the Knox Co. Fairgrounds.  The meet will start at approximately 4:15.  The meet is open to all 1-6th grade students attending either Bloomfield or Wausa community schools or are home schooled in those respective districts.  Three races will be held for both boys and girls.  There is no entry fee but runners do need to have an entry form filled out and signed by a parent/guardian.  Entry forms are available from either the school secretary’s office or by contacting Duane Wilken (402-373-4432).  All finishers will receive either a medal or a ribbon.
